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Newark, Ohio – February 27, 2025 
The Licking/Knox Goodwill Industries, Inc. Foundation is proud to announce that scholarship funds are available to our local 
community. The scholarship application window is open from March 5, 2025, through April 16, 2025. 
 
In 2013, the Licking/Knox Goodwill Industries, Inc. Foundation was established to support and enhance Licking/Knox Goodwill’s 
mission by providing resources to support our employees, clients, and the community. To date, this foundation has provided over 
$300,000 in scholarships to individuals seeking professional certifications, education in skilled trades, or traditional college 
degrees.  
 
Interested individuals should review their eligibility and complete the application process online at 
www.goodwillnewark.com/foundation. The Licking/Knox Goodwill Foundation offers scholarships for education, including trade 
schools, professional certifications, and traditional college degrees.  
 
For additional information about Licking/Knox Goodwill, please contact Lisa Baker, Vice President of Communications, at (740) 345-
9861. Licking/Knox Goodwill Industries, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit, CARF Accredited agency, providing training, employment, and 
support services for individuals with disabilities or other barriers to employment. For further information about services, please call 
(740) 345-9861 or visit www.goodwillnewark.com. 
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